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Newsletter 
 

Unprecedented Times 
 
A short newsletter just to keep in touch.  Remember school is here, we are 
here to support in any way that we can, our email will be checked regularly. 

 
wlfallahill-ps@westlothian.org.uk 

 
Free School Meals can be collected from St John’s PS, if required, 

throughout the Easter Holidays and we have put a range of fun Easter 
activities on the school blog if you are looking for ideas. 

In and around the virtual classrooms 
 

We went from 1 class using TEAMs at home to P3-P7 all using TEAMs at home in a 
very short time.  Some of the skills the children are showing are truly fantastic and the 

teachers have been working extremely hard to put up purposeful and meaningful 
learning in these tricky times.  I have seen some phenomenal design and technology 
learning from our P3s, purposeful Maths learning in every virtual classroom, children 
consolidating and developing a range of writing skills in every virtual classroom.  I’ve 
spoken with almost every P1 and P2 parent and those children are working their way 

through the learning packs and learning opportunities on the blog.  In a very 
challenging time I think we all are working the very best we can, yourselves as parents, 

the staff and most importantly the children to make this the best it can be under the 
circumstances.  Thank you for your continued support 

 

Parent Ethos Survey  
 

This closes today, 3
rd

 April, so it is your last chance to tell 
West Lothian Council how amazing Falla Hill is, and of course, what areas 
we could still improve further, this is your last chance to do so. 
 

https://www.esurveycreator.co.uk/s/6b30b67  

EASTER HOLIDAY 
 

Have the very best Easter Holiday’s that you can, take care and 
stay safe – from all at Falla Hill! 
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